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St Marie’s Catholic Primary School
                    The love of Christ, nurture, guide and inspire us
0151 477 8480 stmaries@knowsley.gov.uk

Year 1 Newsletter


What an amazing half term we have had in year 1 we have learnt so much and created so many fantastic memories, today we have had a real treat celebrating Harry Potter Day (sorry for the sparkly children). I have sent some homework home for your child to complete over the half term. 

Have a good rest over the break and stay safe and we will see you when we come back.

Class information
Wednesday please return your child’s 2 reading books so we can read with them in school and change their books ready to go home on Friday. 
Tuesday and Thursday children are to attend school in their PE kits please.
I am available every day at 3.30 pm if you need to speak to me however could you please wait until all the children have been collected to ensure the safety of all the children. 


[bookmark: _Hlk148611564]Friday 27.10.23 Harry Potter Day Children are to come into school dressed in witches and wizards’ costumes. 
Friday 27.10.23 break up for half term. 

Miss Kirby and Miss Vaughan 
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Working together as a family of schools for the community of Kirkby
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